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Happy Chinese New Year! We hope you all enjoyed a memorable break with friends and family. 
The new year promises to be an exciting one – with life starting to return to normal following the 
pandemic, and there has never been a better time to book a helicopter experience and see Hong 
Kong from a whole new perspective!

We recently organized a visit for the Hong Kong Air Cadet Corps  , who 
explored our helicopter hangar and participated in a workshop to learn 
more about helicopter safety and life as a helicopter pilot. The visitors 
also took the opportunity to take photos with our helicopter �eet.

April marks the start of a new �nancial year. From April 1, we will adjust 
our prices in line with market trends, so don’t forget to book your 
experience before March 31 to bene�t from our special deals!

New price list from April 2023

Visit by Hong Kong Air Cadet Corps
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On December 4, we held an open day to celebrate the three-year 
anniversary of our booking centre at Star Ferry Pier. In addition to 
providing visitors with refreshments and toy balloons, we organized 
hands-on games and gave participants a chance to win exclusive 
prizes. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our partners 
and customers for supporting us over the years and participating in this 
memorable event. We hope to see you all again for our next anniversary 
event this coming December!

Three-year Anniversary Open Day

With Valentine’s Day just around the corner, our memorable helicopter experiences are 
guaranteed to make the perfect gift for your loved one. Fly over the breathtaking Victoria 
Harbour, enjoy stunning vistas of Hong Kong’s countryside, or choose our special wedding 
proposal package and surprise your special someone while you take to the skies!

The ultimate Valentine’s Day gift


